
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Themes: 
Bridging Home, School and 
Community 
Art/Purple – King Soopers 
Science/Green – Vet Clinic 
Drama/Orange – Fire Department 
Literacy/Red – Library 
Blocks/Brown – Construction 
Table Toys/-Preschool 
 
Library visit: 
Ms. Robin the librarian will visit us 
on Thursday, February 28th. We 
are always excited to have her read 
great books, play fun games and 
show us puppets. Hooray! 
 
Ms. Weaver our librarian here at 
Lawrence has invited preschool to 
get into the practice of picking 
books and checking them out of the 
library every other week.  We are 
thrilled!  However, the books must 
stay at school but the children can 
look at them at center time and 
buddy reading.  Every two weeks 
the children will return their books 
and pick new ones.  It is a great 
skill to have for many of our 
preschoolers who will be going to  
 

 
 
kindergarten next year. Thank you 
Ms. Weaver! 
 
Registration: 
Go to www.enrolljeffco.org. 
 
NO School on Monday, February 
18th, because of President’s Day! 
 
 
Quick reminder: 
Although the elementary has No 
School due to Teacher Professional 
Learning/Planning Day on Friday, 
Feb. 15th preschool still has classes 
at the regular times. 
 
Valentine’s Day celebration will be 
Thursday, February 14th… 
If your child would like to bring 
valentines for their classmates 
please bring 16 valentines (one for 
each child). To simplify the delivery 
of the valentines, please have your 
child’s name on the back of the 
card only. 
We will have a small party the last 
half hour of the day.  Please keep 
on the lookout for the treats sign- 
up sheet in early February. 
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Happy Valentine’s Day! 
 
 
Please join me at our February 
PTA meeting on Tuesday, February 
19th from 4:00 to 5:00 pm.  As a 
member myself I have learned so 
much about what is going on at 
Lawrence and the district.  Please 
join us and see what we are all 
about! 
Veronica Kramer 
 
 

Finally, A great Big 
Thank You to all the 
families who have 
brought in snacks for the 
children.  It is so 
appreciated and the 
children really enjoy 
them!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 


